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Milford Water Company Recognized for Outstanding Service 
Award Recipient of Mass. DEP 

 
 
Milford Water Company is proud to announce it has been recognized by the Massachusetts 
Department of Environmental Protection for outstanding service in 2014. 
 
The award ceremony took place earlier today in Gloucester. Milford Water Company was 
one of four regional providers of public water recognized. The other regional winners were 
Fall River, Gloucester, and Monson. 
 
The Mass. DEP announcement read, in part, “While most systems strive just to comply with 
regulations, your system has put forth an extra effort for several years and has made 
significant upgrades to your treatment plant and operations.” 
 
“It’s especially rewarding to be honored for our operational efforts,” said David Condrey, 
manager of Milford Water Company. “We’re proud of our new treatment plant, its 
effectiveness and efficiency, but we’ve put a lot of effort into making our everyday work 
match the effectiveness of the new plant. Working for the people and businesses of Milford 
is what drives us every day.” 
 
In the award letter, Mass. DEP Drinking Water Director Yvette DePeiza wrote “Mass. DEP 
encourages you to continue this level of excellence in carrying out your work of protecting 
and supplying safe and fit water to our citizens.” Said Condrey, “That’s our mission, our 
north star. This recognition gives us added energy to continue our work.” 
 
David L. Condrey 
Manager, Milford Water Company 
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